
“My dad needs all kinds of help at home every day. Who can 

book these services and help complete the forms to help pay 

for the cost?”

“My mother-in-law needs triple bypass surgery. How do 

I ensure she gets the right care and support after she is 

released from the hospital?” 

“I am wheelchair bound and need assistance. 

What are my options for home care, renovations 

and financial support?”

Why Bayshore HealthCare?
Bayshore HealthCare enhances the quality of life, 

independence and dignity of over 100,000 Canadians 

in their homes each year. With over 60 home health 

locations across Canada and 10,000 employees, 

Bayshore ensures they receive the care they need, 

when they need it.

OTIP offers retiree health plan members access to the The Seniors' Care Assistance Program, provided by Bayshore 

HealthCare. This is the only service in Canada that connects you and your family to a registered nurse who specializes 

in senior care assistance. Bayshore HealthCare will help you navigate the senior support services that are available, 

assist you in making important decisions and ensure that you and your loved ones receive the proper care every time.

The Seniors’ Care Assistance Program™

CONNECT - to publically funded senior care resources 
such as prescription drug financial support programs, 
home and community care services, assistive devices, 
and home renovation grants.

ACCESS - to any senior care and support services. 
Bayshore HealthCare will contact physicians, hospitals 
or other providers personally to book appointments, 
help gather medical records and other information 
required and assist with completing the forms for 
services, funding or rebates.

CARE - to ensure that services, such as companionship, 
personal care, nursing, meal preparation, light house 
keeping, home retrofit and meal deliveries are assessed 
and approved by Bayshore HealthCare and provided 
by organizations that you and your family can trust.*

For more information, call 1-855-412-6626.
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